FIELD

P.O. Bex 159
Nanyuki
Kenya.

22nd December 1974.

Dear Mensieur Verschuren,

Many thanks for your letter of 6th December. I was glad to hear from you again after so long.

It is indeed disturbing news that most of the Belgian Wardens are about to leave Zaire. I knew nothing of this until you told me and can imagine the problems to which it will give rise.

I did a survey for the Sudan Game Department in Southern Darfur in the early part of this year and understand that I may be asked in due course to undertake some other project, possibly further South. So far however nothing further has come through. If and when it does I will contact you again.

Myles Turner joins me in sending his greetings and wishing you the compliments of the season. He left Tanzania Parks some weeks age when a local officer took over from him and is now looking for another job in connection with conservation. He is far from ready to retire as yet!

Yours sincerely

P.A.C. (P.A.G. Field).